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Calendar Overview
 

Sept 9                               Progress Reports/MAP Family Reports mailed

Sept. 16            Grandparents Day 8:30 a-10:00a
                            House Reveal @ 1:15

                                            Wear House Colors or Spirit Wear w/ Jeans

Sept. 21             Go Team @4:45p
            PTA Meeting @ 6p

Sept. 23             Wear Spirit Wear & Jeans 

Oct. 7             Jackson Cluster Night @ Midtown 
            Stadium

Oct. 10-14             Fall Break - No School For Scholars

Greetings Eagle Nation!

Welcome to the first edition of Eagle News for the 2022-2023 school year!  We are off to a fantastic start here at BaMO, and 
are having an amazing time.  We were so happy to see so many of you at our Curriculum Night in August and look forward 
to seeing you again next week on September 21st at 6:00 pm for our next PTA Meeting.  Our 21st Century Extended Day 
Program, Eagle Academy,  began last week and several of our afterschool activities including Chorus, Dance Team, Boy 
Scouts and Helen Ruffin Reading Bowl Team are all up and running.  We are in the final days of accepting applications for 
those young ladies interested in joining Girls on the Run.  More clubs and activities are scheduled to begin  including Jr. Beta 
Club, Debate, P.E.A.R.L.S., Younk Kings, etc.   If you are interested in having your scholar participate in any of our 
extracurricular or afterschool activities, please contact the school office for information on how to sign up.

As announced earlier, in an effort to ensure that you have constant access to all of the latest happenings here at BaMO,  we 
are launching our digital courier platform.  Beginning this week, those of you who did not complete the form to continue to 
receive the paper format will only be able to access the Courier using the QR code below.  If you would like to continue to 
receive the paper version of the Courier, you must complete the opt in form and return it to the school.

Finally,  please also be on the lookout for your scholar’s most recent Progress Report. These were mailed on last Friday along 
with a copy of the Fall 2022 MAP Family Report.  These reports provide a summary of how your scholar is performing as 
measured by the most recent MAP Growth test as well as his/her academic progress in classes.   If you have questions about 
the information provided, please contact your scholar’s teacher. 

 Thank you so much for your continued support.

In service for children, 

Robin Christian
Robin Chirstian, Ed.D.
Principal 

 

Week of September 12, 2022

Please scan the QR CODE for 
this week’s Courier.

 

Greetings Eagle Nation!

Welcome to another edition of Eagle News.  Can you believe that we have almost completed our first full month of 
school ?  As I visit your scholars’ classrooms I am finding them  engaged and really enjoying learning.   There have been 
so many fun lessons happening that I have found it difficult to leave their classes.    If you join us tonight for our PTA and  
Curriculum Night you will get an opportunity to hear all about the fun things that they are learning.  

This week our scholars began their fall Measures of Academic Progress (MAP) Assessment.  The testing window began on 
Monday, August 21, 2023,  and runs until            Friday, September  1, 2023.  Our Kindergarten through 4th grade scholars will 
complete the assessments for Reading and Math and our 5th grade scholars will take the Reading, Math and newly 
added Science assessments. The MAP Assessment helps your scholars’ teachers determine what your scholars already 
know, what they need to learn next and what they may need to be taught again.  In order for our teachers to collect 
the best data, it is extremely important that scholars are present  and on time each day during the testing window and 
that they do their very best. 

If you have not already done so, please take a moment to complete the information packets that were sent home 
during the first week of school.  We are still missing quite a few and that information is extremely important.  If  you have 
not returned your Clinic Record Card, Emergency Contact Form and Media Release Form, please do so as quickly as 
possible.  If you don’t recall receiving these forms  please contact the school office and we will send another packet 
home. 

Finally, please take a moment to  review this week’s Courier packet. It is full of important information. Remember that 
you can scan also the QR Code below to view the electronic version of the weekly courier or visit the BaMO website. 

In Service for Children, 
Robin Christian 
Robin Christian, Ed. D.
Principal

Week of August 21, 2023

Please scan the QR CODE 
for this week’s Courier.

Calendar Overview

August 21 MAP Testing Began K-5 

August 23 PTA Mtg @ 6pm
Curriculum Night @ 6:30 pm 

August 25 House Huddle - Wear House Colors

September 1 MAP Testing Ends 

September 4 Labor Day - School Closed

September 8 Grandparents Day Celebration @ BaMO 
Falcons’ Friday - Wear Falcons’ Gear





Get text messages
from Principal

Christian

Grab your phone and
text:@BMOP

to: 81010

STAY CONNECTED TO
WHAT'S HAPPENING AT

SCHOOL

NEVER BE
CONFUSED AGAIN.

BARACK AND MICHELLE OBAMA ACADEMY



HOUSE
HUDDLE
FRIDAY

AMIAMI
ENTEGRITEENTEGRITE

MUSO-KAMUSO-KAMUSO-KA
HEKIMAHEKIMA

A U G U S T  2 3 ,  2 0 2 3
8 : 1 5  A M

REMEMBER TO WEAR YOUR HOUSE
COLORS! 






SCHOOL IS 
CLOSED









I S  L A B O R  D A Y .

MONDAY SEPTEMBER 4, 2023

BARACK & MICHELLE OBAMA ACADEMY 

S C H O L A R S  R E T U R N
 T U E S D A Y ,  S E P T E M B E R  5 ,  2 0 2 3



SAVE THE DATE  

Friday, Sept. 8, 2023
8:30 am - 10:00 am

B A R A C K  A N D  M I C H E L L E  O B A M A  A C A D E M Y  

GRANDPARENTS DAY
2023





Friday, sept 8, 2023


Show your spirit 
and wear your Falcons gear!

B A R A C K  A N D  M I C H E L L E  O B A M A  A C A D E M YB A R A C K  A N D  M I C H E L L E  O B A M A  A C A D E M Y   

Spirit Wear Friday 


